
4/16/18 - Tennis Committee Meeting 

Attendees: Kamys, Janet Bosnich, Kent Castle, Jeff Birkenseer, Jennifer Holmes, Chris Horne, 

Larry Levine, Amy See, Corliss Saland, Mark Plaskon, Jacquie Osterman 

 

 

Welcome Amy See 

 

No term limits for members, but 3 years for the Chairperson 

 

Manager Report: 

 

USTA for 18+ mixed and 55+ registration is now: 

 

55+ ( last year we had 8 teams)  

 

Kim Graves is captaining 8.0 (55+) 

 

Mark Clem is captaining 7.0 (55+) 

 

18+ Mixed:  

 

Last year we had 5 teams.  We have 2 8.0  and 1 9.0 teams registered.  

 

We need 6.0 and 7.0 

 

Memorial Tournament: 

 Liink is live on USTA 

 Sponsorships are beginning to come in 

 Volunteers are stepping up 

 

April 20 - re-surfacing courts 8&9 

 

 

 

Drop in courts on the weekend: 

 

- They are being held open and often not used  

- Currently, the drop in courts are open 10-12:30 

- New rules voted in unanimously :  Hold courts for 2 hours, and release courts if not used 

within 30 minutes 

 

Twilight:  

- Janet wants to keep the fun aspect of the potluck for twilight 

- Chris suggests potluck but all beer and wine goes through the club  



- Birkenseer suggests revisiting next year 

 

 

The Use of Courts 10-12:  

- Some members are upset with the courts being used by non members when members 

are wanting to play.  

- The Board is looking into this issue.  

- Members want pros to be more involved.  

 

 

Reserved Courts:  

 

Jennifer Holmes wanted to discuss the fact that court 8&9 are not being used for USTA matches 

because they are being held are the “reservable” courts. It was unanimously voted that we will 

not have reservable courts on the weekends.  

 

Calcutta has been moved to July 7 weekend 

 

Next meeting will be May 14 at 5:30 

 

 

 


